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                         Walnut High School 
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Walnut High School is planning to offer the ASVAB-Career Exploration Assessment to sophomores, juniors, and seniors on Wednesday, October 3, 2018 at 2:30 PM in the Multi-Purpose Room.  Registration is open to 120 students.      
The ASVAB-Career Exploration Assessment was designed to help students at the initial stage of their career development.  By completing the assessment components and the series of activities in the program, students will learn about their skills and abilities and also about their interests.   They will be able to identify occupations in line with their personal goals, interests, and skills.

What is the ASVAB?  The ASVAB Career Exploration Assessment is extremely valuable whether your son or daughter is going to college, work, technical school, or the military.  The Career Exploration Assessment is designed to help students define their interests and focus their efforts on a career that is both interesting and satisfying. The ASVAB-CEP is an eight-part battery of aptitude tests designed to provide students with an accurate picture of their skills and abilities. The program is sponsored by the Department of Defense (DOD) to help high school and post-secondary students across the nation learn more about career planning and exploration.

How much does it cost?  The ASVAB is provided FREE of charge to the student and to the school.

What information do I get?  A month after the completion of the test, all students will get a results sheet with a personal web access code and a career exploration guide.  Use your personal web access code, located on your child’s results sheet, to explore careers on-line at www.asvabprogram.com for up to two years after testing.
How do I use the information?  Ms. Marsano will go over the results, show the student how to use the career exploration guide and explain what resources to use for career research. Your child will keep a copy of their scores and the career exploration guide to review with school counselors and parents and follow up on career research.

Who will have access to my information?  Ms. Marsano will issue a copy of the scores to the student to review and use in the Career Exploration Program section of the program. Students are under no obligation to consider military careers.  The test scores for Walnut High School students will not be released to the military.
Who benefits from this program?  The students definitely benefit because they will know what skills and abilities they already have and how their skills and abilities compare with their peers.  You, the parents, will be able to share career planning resources with your teen using our very informative website for 2 years.  
How long is the test?  Test takes 3 hours.

When is the test date & time?  Oct 3, 2018 from 2:30 PM – 5:30 PM

When will I get my results?  Results are available one month after the test date and can be picked up in the College and Career Center.  You will receive an email from Ms. Marsano when the results are in.
How does my student sign up?  Students can sign up on the Walnut High School website (www.walnuths.net) under Departments>Academics > College & Career Center > ASVAB or in the Career Center no later than Monday, Oct 1, 2018.  

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Marsano at cmarsano@wvusd.k12.ca.us 
